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Welcome
Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year at Little Lambs Christian Preschool! I am excited to have your child here. Each month a newsletter will be sent home in your child’s folder. The newsletter will contain information on what we did the previous month, what will be happening that current month, and other important information as well. The calendar for the month will also be included. Please watch for this!

Payment
Payment for September will be due on the first day of school. Payment can be placed in the mailbox outside my office door or in your child’s folder in their backpack. We accept cash or check. A billing statement will be sent home each month with the newsletter.

Reminders
*Please send a school bag with your child each day. Check your child’s bag for his or her folder with notes and projects that will be sent home.

*Please do not drop your child off more than 5 minutes before preschool begins. Before care is available for the a.m. classes if you need to drop your child off earlier. 
*When dropping off and picking up your child, please park in the parking lot. Please walk them into preschool. We will meet you at the curb at the end of our preschool day. This helps to ensure the safety of each child.

Snacks
The monthly calendar will list which child is responsible for bringing snacks that day. A snack bucket will be sent home as a reminder. Please send 1 ½ dozen snacks with your child. You may also send juice if you wish. Healthy snacks are strongly suggested! We will let families know of any allergies in your child’s class.
Book Order
Scholastic book orders will be sent home approximately once a month. These will be stapled to the newsletter. You can either send in the paper copy or order books online. Our school code is LF6H8. Check the calendar for the due date for book orders.

Walk-a-thon
The preschool Walk-a-thon will be held on September 15th at Wylie Park at 3:30pm. We will meet in the castle. Please join us for this walk & fundraiser!

Before Care
We will be providing before care Monday-Friday mornings from 7:45-8:15am. The cost is $3.00/day and will be added to your monthly tuition bill at the beginning of each month. There will be no before care for the afternoon session. Preschool will start at 12:15pm for that session. 
